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From:               Gerald L. Bautista 
               President, Sun Life Asset Management Company, Inc. (SLAMCI)  
Date:                    October 03, 2024 

Re: Removal of Holding Period (Sun Life Prosperity Dollar Starter Fund, Inc.) 

Dear Valued Client, 

As part of our continuous efforts to enhance our product offerings and better align our funds with your 
investment goals, while upholding our commitment in providing high quality service to our investors, we will be 
removing the holding period of the Sun Life Prosperity Dollar Starter Fund, Inc. effective November 04, 2024: 
 

 
Fund Name 

Holding Period 
Old New 

Sun Life Prosperity Dollar Starter Fund, Inc.  7 Calendar Days None 
 
Currently, the Sun Life Prosperity Dollar Starter Fund is subject to a 7-calendar-day holding period, which 
means that clients may only redeem their funds without incurring an exit fee after a period of 7 calendar days. 
Removing the holding period aims to improve the fund’s liquidity feature by allowing clients to access their 
investments anytime. This provides greater flexibility to adapt to changing market conditions or to me et 
personal financial needs, without additional costs.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact SLAMCI through (632) 8555 –8888 or email via 
slamc@sunlife.com. You may also contact your respective financial advisors. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Gerald L. Bautista, President 
SUN LIFE ASSET MANAGEMENT COMPANY, INC. 
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